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 9th Grade 123   

 10th Grade   93 

 11th Grade  110  

 12th Grade   94  

 Totals  420  
 
 
The First National Bank Senior-of-the-Month for March is Sarah Schmitz.   

The March WMKR Radio Students-of-the-Month are:  Elizabeth Epley (9), Claire Holthaus (10), Colleen 
Weddle, (11), Jake Franklin(12).   

The February Peoples Bank Athletes-of-the-Month were:  Brady Fitzpatrick & Madylyn Rowley (9), Madolyn 
Hackler (10), Madyson Butkauskas (11), Reaghan Vaughn (12). 
 
FFA students competed February 17th at the Section 19 Proficiency Awards night with their record books.  
Two students won their area:  Angel Lutz in Veterinary Science, Adam Cloe in Ag Sales. Also competing were 
Bradley Barringer and Austin Fikan. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who participated in the IHSA Solo/Ensemble Contest for Band on 
Saturday, March 6: Cassie Baggett, Emma Dilley, Emily Jones, Zach Kulinski, Madylyn Rowley and Teagan 
Strom. Emily and Teagan both received Superior ratings for their solos, and Emma and Mady received 
Excellent ratings. 
 
The annual spring Blood Drive, sponsored by the senior class, was held March 11th.  Mr. Evaul, Mrs. Watson 
and Mrs. Pauley wish to thank all the students, faculty and staff who gave blood or that helped with the blood 
drive.  Thanks to these everyday heroes we collected 74 units of blood – a record for PHS!  The need for blood 
is constant and this makes it possible for patients to receive it. 
 
Mrs. Beyers’ History class created a timeline of the space race. It is posted on the wall by Mr. Whetsell's room 
and if you scan the QR code on each poster with your phone you can find out more information on each topic.  
 
Congratulations to Elizabeth Wood! She is a finalist in the "Best of College & High School Photography 2016." 
Sophomore Elizabeth Wood entered a competition titled, "Best of College & High School Photography 2016." 
The competition is held through the Photographer's Forum magazine, Serbin publications. She is being 
recognized for her photography, as a finalist in the competition. Her work will be published in the 
Photographer's Forum magazine and book. 
 
Post Prom Fundraiser tickets are available in the office until March 24th for a Nelson's chicken dinner. The 
drive-up dinner will be held April 6th from 3:30­5:30pm. Pick up in the HS circle drive. 
 
ACT Prep Sessions are fast approaching. The first session is Saturday, March 19th @ 9:00A. The next session 
will be Wednesday, March 23rd at 6:30P. 
 


